
MEMORIAL PARK LIGHTS PLANNING – 28.8.19 
 
Thank you for info will have a read. 
When was Planing permission granted, as lights are over two metres high planning is 
required 

Request received 
Date: 28.8.19 
 
To reply by 
Date: 25.9.19 

 
We do not have planning permission for the lights as we were advised by the 
Contractors that we didn’t need Planning permission for lights on our own land.   
After further investigation it turns out, this is the case as long as the lights are under 4m 
high. As our lights are 5m we have now applied for retrospective planning permission 
 

Completed 
Date: 30.8.19 

 


